
From: Hollis Hurd
To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Northern pass
Date: Friday, December 15, 2017 5:10:40 PM

Hollis Hurd
103 Lake Tarleton rd
Warren, NH 03279

December 15, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

No.  The northern pass is NOT welcome here.  Nobody wants this, except gov. Sununu.  He's invested in
the outcome.  The electricity is not for us, you just need passage through here.  We don't want it.

Sincerely,
Hollis Hurd
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